
The Santa Cruz District Attorney’s Office, 
Santa Cruz Police and Fire Departments 

Proudly Present: 
 
 

Teen Public Safety Academy 2022 
For Teens 13-18 

 
 

June 20 - 24, 2022  
                               
 

Learn the process that a Police Cadet or Fire Cadet go through when entering a training 
Academy.   Academy Recruits will engage in a daily physical fitness program, learn basic 
self defense tactics, and be introduced to arrest and control techniques.  They will also learn 
Basic Investigative Techniques, including Crime Scene Investigation and Evidence 
Processing.  Recruits will also receive instruction on fire department operations and learn 
basic firefighting principals and emergency medical treatment, including first aid and CPR.   
      
 
***Program Fee of $40 includes CPR Certification, T-Shirt & Lunch*** 

Scholarships are available upon request.  Payment will be collected at orientation.   

 
 

Enrollment is limited to 20 recruits, so be sure to sign up early. Recruits must either live or 
attend school within the County of Santa Cruz.  

 
 

The Academy will run from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  Recruits are 
expected to attend each day.  We will meet promptly each morning in the SCPD 
Community Room, located at 155 Center Street, Santa Cruz.   
            

INTEREST FORM 
Participant Name: Age: High School: 

       
Address: Home Phone: 

(        ) 

Parent/Guardian: Email: 

 
For more information contact Inspector Joe Hernandez at 454-2538 or joe.hernandez@santacruzcounty.us 

mailto:joe.hernandez@santacruzcounty.us

